
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Melissa Stead. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:15 AM 
'Melissa Stead' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: docket no. 20200226-su 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01114-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Melissa Stead <me1issastead16@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 7:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: docket no. 20200226-su 

Hello, 
I am writing in regards to docket no. 20200226-su. We do not support Environmental utilities! 

Our family has owned a home on LGI since 1996 at 8890 Gulf St. We have not had any problems 
with our septic tank. We do not understand why we would be forced to hook up with Environmental 
Utilities. Who is this one man company? What references can he provide? What educational 
background does he have? Again, we do not support Environmental utilities. 

We were forced to hook up with the water and do not want to be forced to do the same with our septic. We 
had an environmentally friendly cistern tank to collect rainwater that actually tested better than what we were 
forced to hook up and use. 

Respectfully, we do not support this proposal! 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 813-629-2111 or email us 
melissastead 16@gmail.com. 

Thank you, 

Melissa Stead 
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